
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 

 
 
Enrollment: Grades K-2:  11 students 
  Grades 3-6:  13 students 
  TOTAL:  24 Students 
 
Student Attendance: K: 90%   3: 92% 
   1: 78%   4: 92% 
   2: 86%   5: 83% 
      6: 87% 
   TOTAL: 87% 
 
PERFECT ATTENDANCE FOR March: 1 STUDENT 
 
Dropped students: 0  
Court Referrals: 0 
 
Behavior Referrals: 0 
 
Home Visits:  0 
 
Staff Attendance: Certified  (2)– 91% 
   Classified (4) – 77% 
 
Upcoming Dates: April 5 – 3rd Quarter Awards 
   April 9 – Family Literature Night 
   April 29-May 3 – SBAC testing 
    
K-2 Classroom: J. Fenner 
 Greetings Ms. Fenner’s classroom! We are all so excited about Spring and looking forward to warmer days. 
This past month we have been working hard in our classroom to increase our knowledge of the Scientific 
Method. We are currently observing slices of bread that we touched with dirty hands, sneezed on, coughed on, 
and even stepped on! I wanted the students to see a visual of how germs are spread and what happens when we 
spread our germs. The students observe and record data by drawing the changes in the bread and writing how 
many days has passed. At the end of the experiment they will make a graph using their data and write a 
conclusion. We also went on our 3rd Quarter MBI Good Behavior Bowling Trip. 100% of the Babb 
Elementary Students were referral free for 3rd Quarter!  
 
 
3-6 Classroom: S. Weekes 
March was full of activities for the 3-6 graders.  Boys basketball was in full swing. Babb Mustangs 
were undefeated. On March 7, we had our snow shoe trip with the park service. It was a beautiful day 
and everyone had a great time. March 29, was our MBI 3rd quarter trip. We have been referral free 
all year. We went bowling in Browning and the kids had a blast. For the 3rd quarter, we had 1 
student with perfect attendance and 8 students making Honor Roll.  Also, for the winter Writing 



Assessment, our class had 4 students with perfect scores. Good Job Students. 4th grade students 
completed the CRT-Science with 100% attendance – we celebrated with cupcakes and ice cream. We 
are now preparing for the SBAC which will take place at the end of April. 
 

                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
Progress Monitoring: 
 
Star Math        

 Kinder GRADE 1 GRADE 2 GRADE 3 GRADE 4 GRADE 5 GRADE 6 
At/Above 
Benchmark 
75% and 
above 

0 2 1 1 0 0 2 

On Watch 
50%-74% 0 2 0 1 2 1 0 

Intervention 
25%-49% 0 0 1 0 2 1 0 

Urgent 
Intervention 
25% and 
below 

1 0 3 1 1 0 0 

 
ISIP 
  
*STUDENTS HAVE NOT BEEN ABLE TO ACCESS ISIP – THEY HAVE BEEN WORKING WITH ISIP AND EVERETT TO FIGURE OUT THE ISSUE 
 
 



                       
KYRA DUBRAY – 4TH GRADE    3RD QUARTER HONOR ROLL STUDENTS 3-6 
3RD QUARTER PERFECT ATTENDANCE   Jude Juneau, Tegan Walker, Jack Billedeaux,  

Ariel McFadyean, Montana Gray, Karson Loring 
Not pictured: Jozee Flamand, Jozee Fitzgerald 
 

           
K-2 Leprechaun Traps      3-6 Leprechaun Traps 
 
 
 
Challenges:  

• The students haven’t been able to test on ISIP or access the SBAC Interims for a couple of 
weeks. Thankfully Everett Holm delivered IPADS to all the students and announced that they 
are the 3rd school (behind the high school and middle school) to receive 1/1 technology! THANK 
YOU SO MUCH EVERETT!! WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

 
 

 
 

 
 


